
 

 

 
 
September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHS - HOW TO ORDER 
 
Your son/daughter has been given their photo proof today in an envelope. The Tempest box 
was quarantined when it arrived in school and precautions were in place when they were 
handed out. 
 
Due to the current circumstances, we are asking that you place your photograph orders 
online by visiting:  
 
https://tempest-orders.co.uk/  
 
If you complete the online order by THURSDAY 8th OCTOBER you will qualify for free P+P, 
your chosen photo package will then be delivered to school. We will quarantine the delivery 
for the appropriate time before safely handing out to your son/daughter. 
 
Many thanks for your understanding, 
 
Higham Lane School 
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